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This past year the Yorkshire Women’s Club supported many             
wonderful activities: 

*Pot Luck Dinners and Happy Hours 

*Annual Halloween Party and children’s activities 

*publishing our neighborhood directory and monthly newsletter 

*decorating the neighborhood entrance for the holiday season 

*participating in community outreach programs 

 
It’s time to renew your membership for the  

 

Yorkshire Women’s Club! 
 

Please complete the attached membership form and return it by June 15th. 
 

We live in an amazing neighborhood with many wonderful neighbors! 

CONGRATULATIONS…. 

Bryce Gage graduating from Stratford high school class of 2023. 

Matthew Riedel graduated from Vanderbilt.  His playing a 5th year of 
golf at Vanderbilt and getting his Masters in Marketing, with possibly 
pursuing a pro golf career. 

Charlotte Weaver graduated from Texas A&M  with a degree in Psy-
chology.  She will be attending the University of North Texas to pur-
sue a doctorate in Audiology this fall. 

 

 



The Teacher Appreciation Lunch provided by our Yorkshire Women’s Club for Thornwood Elementary 
was a huge success!  For the sweet teachers and staff, it was the highlight of their week. They always look for-
ward to it and it made them feel truly special.  Year after year they remember and can’t wait to see what we 
bring. 

It could not have happened without the support from many of our very generous neighbors that make it all pos-
sible.  A very special thanks to the following ladies for volunteering to make food, for generously donating 
money, for helping at the lunch and for always making this neighborhood so unique: Carolyn Williams, Kit 
Bartlett, Mary Ann Goicoechea, Sherri Boatright, Sarah Laird, Carrie Noel, Karen Jones, 

Jo Greathouse, Lyn Wilkinson, Kit Bartlett, Carolyn Drone, Cindy Barranco, Mary Fee, Sherri Boatwright, 
Leigh Stubbs, Pat Noel, Casey Brand and Sarah Laird.  

A note from the Principal at Thornwood Elementary: 

Yorkshire Neighbors, 

 Thank you so much for the delicious lunch and yummy desserts.  Such a wonderful treat for our faculty 
and staff.  We really appreciate your constant support and generosity. 

Thank you again for always thinking of Thornwood. 

With much appreciation, 

Sandra Houston & The Thornwood Faculty and Staff 

Thank you to everyone who makes this neighborhood so great! You all are the BEST!! 

Cathy and Leigh 

 

Any BRIDGE players out there? 

A group of Yorkshire women play bridge every 
Friday afternoon from 2:00 until 5:00 pm and 
then enjoy a glass of wine, Prosecco etc. 

If you are interested, contact 

Carolyn Drone, carolynwdrone48@gmail.com  

School is almost out… 

Please slow down and be 
alert for children on bikes 

and scooters...and the 
many walkers in our    

beautiful neighborhood. 

MONTH OF MAY…. 

May is the fifth month of the Gregorian calendar and marks the transition from spring to summer in the 
Northern Hemisphere and from autumn to winter in the Southern Hemisphere. 

The ancient Greeks gave it her name, Maia, after the goddess Maia, who was revered for her association with 
growth and fertility. 


